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INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 2022-2 
Engineering Details & Specifications Update 

 
 

ST-276a, Microtrench Policy and Specifications 
 

Effectively Immediately, The Micotrench Policy and Specifications is revised to include a 
requirement for a minimum of 10 inches of surface cover from the top of the installed 
microduct exterior casing. The need for this change is to minimize the risk of installation 
failure and interference with other roadwork resurfacing and utility activities. This 
revision is depicted in standard drawing ST-276A1, ST-276A2, and ST-276B, and 
Microtrenching note 19.   These new sections are attached to this instructional bulletin.  
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       Brad Freeze, PE 
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MICROTRENCHING DETAIL NOTES (ADDITION): 
 
19. ALL MICRODUCT INSTALLATIONS SHALL MAINTAIN A MINIMUM OF 10 INCHES OF SURFACE 

COVER FROM THE TOP OF THE MICRODUCT EXTERIOR CASING.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


